

Community Council Meeting

Billesley Primary School

Date: 13.6.22

Time: 1:00pm - 3:10pm

Present				
Karl Rogerson	Ryan Hook	Chris Blythe	Kerry Cockayne	Craig Fortey
Jayne Blythe	Julia Raynsford	Samantha Adams	Hamira Sultan	
Invited				
Angela Watson Lead Practitioner	Asima Iqbal Vice Principal	Claire Bennett Y6 teacher and YGL		

Item	Details	Who
1. Apologies 5 mins	Kerry Cockayne Suneeta Kaur	
2. Pecuniary interests	Complete SA is a member of another GB	All
3. Minutes from the previous meeting and matters not covered in agenda 10 mins	Flick Learning - x 5 modules <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● Check access to FLICK training ● To complete by next meeting ● RH to print and certificate Link visit - see below	RH All RH
4. Academy Development plan - SIP Target 1.3 Metacognition 20 min	Further reading - here Presentation by CB	AI CB
5. Pupil Premium - here 20 min	HS asked about access to Laptops during lockdown - RH explained we loaned over 200 to families in this period. CB asked about the challenges for families with multiple pupils - We discussed how we could share this information at a school level - RH/SH	KR
6.Recovery Premium (1b and 1d)	RH and AW discussed the programme. CB asked if the right pupils would be identified. AW explained how the pupils were identified and how	RH

<p>20 min</p>	<p>progress is tracked. AW/RH to share impact data at the next meeting. JR asked about pupils' voice - RH/AW to collect this and share HS asked which children are to be identified - AW explained that initially it was focused on PP pupils but has been widened to include Higher attaining pupils and SEND pupils identified in Pupil progress. HS - when are you hoping to see the impact? RH - this will be reviewed half termly CF - asked about Holiday clubs. RH explained this is a different programme. RH explain the HAF programme 180 children JR asked about which programmes will we keep moving forward. RH/AW to be considered for the next meeting.</p>	
<p>7. Attendance update</p> <p>10 min</p>	<p>Link here RH presented the most up to date and discussed some of this year's challenges. CF asked about the rewards for pupils. We discussed the nuances of the strategy.</p>	<p>RH</p>
<p>8. Feedback from link councillor visits</p> <p>Please add feedback forms</p> <p>20 min</p>	<p>Attendance</p> <p>MATHS: https://docs.google.com/document/d/1aox_9RnyZrE9qGiLHTKKLGA3XimDYgmo08zoZ8K7UVs/edit</p> <p>Curriculum</p> <p>English</p> <p>Very positive feedback from the group regarding the visits. "Feel privileged to be in the position to get a sense and insight into the hidden curriculum"</p> <p>The Jubilee event was so positive. Lovely vibe.</p> <p>See linked documents for detail</p>	<p>All</p>
<p>9. Dates for all meetings</p>	<p>12.7.22</p>	
<p>10. AOB</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> ● CC member <p>10 min</p>	<p>NA</p>	